Vatican



(NCR screenshot/YouTube)



by Stephanie Yeagle

View Author Profile

syeagle@ncronline.org

Follow on Twitter at <a>oncrSLY

Join the Conversation

Send your thoughts to Letters to the Editor. Learn more

September 16, 2021

Share on FacebookShare on TwitterEmail to a friendPrint

Pope Francis is back in action after his summer surgery with a full fall schedule at the Vatican. In this NCR Live conversation, host and NCR opinion editor Olga Segura talks to NCR Vatican correspondent Christopher White and The Tablet Rome Correspondent Christopher Lamb following Francis' recent papal trip to Hungary and Slovakia.

Background reading:

- Aboard the papal plane home to Rome, Francis said that while he did not want
 to specifically address the particular situation in the United States, the question
 of whether pro-choice Catholic politicans should receive Communion is
 "pastoral."
- Francis significantly widened the scope of the next planned meeting of the
 world's Catholic bishops, postponing the event by one year to allow for periods
 of consultation in every local diocese and at the continental level before the
 opening of the usual Vatican gathering of prelates.
- All of NCR's coverage for Pope Francis' trip to Hungary and Slovakia <u>can be</u> found here.

Stay tuned for more NCR Live events in the coming weeks. And follow us on <u>Twitter</u>, <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Instagram</u> for the latest news and updates.

Advertisement

This story appears in the **Pope Francis in Hungary and Slovakia** feature series. View the full series.